

MONTHLY NOTICES June 2023

Wednesday, 14th June 2023

Barbara Meyer Norfolk and Lincolnshire Seals Wednesday, 12th July 2023

Brian Butcher Anne Boleyn, Saint or Sinner?

NOTICES

Monthly Meeting - Wednesday, 14th June 2023

Doors will open at 1.40pm.

This month's speaker is Barbara Meyer, who you may remember from her previous presentations on 'Big Cats' and the 'Wildlife of Sherwood Forest'. This time she will be giving us a talk about the Seals of Norfolk and Lincolnshire.

Payment for the tickets (£36.80 per ticket exclusive of transport) for The Drifter's Girl at Milton Keynes on Thursday 26th October is required by the 23rd June and Wendy Gardner will be on hand to take payment by card or cheque made payable to March u3a. If you are unable to attend you can post your cheque to Mrs Wendy Gardner, 5 Swallow Way, March, PE15 9HR, or you can pay by bank transfer Sort Code 53-81-42 Account No. 86632361 adding your name as reference.

If there are any members who would like to take advantage of a trip to Milton Keynes for an early Christmas shopping trip but not the theatre, there are seats on the coach. Please let me know at the meeting or let me know if you are interested.

There will be a 'Mystery' item for you to identify.

Monthly Meeting - Wednesday, 12th July 2023

In July we welcome Brian Butcher from the National Trust who will be speaking about Anne Boleyn.

Group News

The History group has restarted and had a good response from members and Armchair Travel restarted on Monday. Thanks to Dorothy Hughes for leading these groups. There are a few spaces left for Armchair Travel if you would like to sign up for it. Talk to Dorothy at the meeting or contact her via the website.

Scrabble and Snack would welcome some new players too and the group leader, Brenda Wyatt can also be contacted via the website.

French Conversation and German would also be happy to see newcomers to the groups: a chance to brush up your language skills before the holidays!

If you are interested in these or any of our groups, or have an idea for a new venture please contact me or the group leader via the website.

Members have had time to renew their membership by now so Group Leaders should ask members to show their new cards at their next meeting. If members have not collected their new cards they should be encouraged to do so at the monthly meeting as postal costs are so high. All attendees at group meetings must be full or associate members of March u3a for insurance purposes. If someone attends as a taster before joining, they may only attend once.

We are fortunate that we have a good balance of groups for all weathers so please make the most of them.

Other News

Wendy Gardner is looking into a Group Trip to Potters at Hopton for an all inclusive weekend at £300.00 per person. More details to follow soon.

We have also been given the opportunity to join various day trips offered by GDS Travel during August. Dorothy Hughes will be making an announcement of what is on offer at next week's meeting and a copy will be available on the notice boards.

Please send any notices to Janet Hoskyn at just.janet@yahoo.co.uk by Friday 07/07/2023

CONTACTS:

<u>Chairperson:</u>	Pauline Horton	07801494093	pmhorton@btinternet.com
Welfare:	Wendy Gardner	01354 660821	w.gardner@talktalk.net
Secretary:	Janet Hoskyn	01354 278824	just.janet@yahoo.co.uk